
THIS WEEK at FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH of PENDLETON 
 

Sunday, January 21 ∙ Third Sunday after Epiphany 
9:00 am Coffee, Tea, and Conversation (Fellowship Hall) 
9:30 am Sunday School  
10:45 am Worship (Sanctuary) 

 

7:00 am - 5:00 pm Mon - Fri  ∙ Project Hope Foundation (Nursery Suite & Room 101) 
Monday, January 22 

12:30 - 4:00 pm S.O.U.P. (Kitchen) 
Tuesday, January 23 

7:30 am AA Meeting (Room 313) 
Wednesday, January 24 

10:00 am Bible Study with Rev. Richard Hawk (Room 103), studying Acts 
5:45 pm Wednesday Night Supper: Wayne and Cheryl Patterson 

Chili, Slaw, Cornbread, Dessert. (Hot Dogs for kids) 
6:15 pm Birthdays and Blessings 
6:30 pm Nursery (Ages 6 weeks – 3 years) Rooms 102A, 102C 
 Mission Friends (ages 4 and 5 years)  

Bible Thrills (1st - 5th grade), Room 101 
 Youth Group (6th - 12th grade), Room 108 
 Adult Bible Study, Room 306 
7:30 pm Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 

Thursday, January 25 
Happy Birthday to Chris Taylor 

9:30 am - Noon Senior Fellowship (Fellowship Hall) 
Friday, January 26 

12:30 - 4:00 pm S.O.U.P. (Kitchen) 
Saturday, January 27 

 
Some Quick Notes:  Access  www.fbcpendleton.org  for the   calendar of events, sermons, newsletters, 
Realm eGiving, and to submit Wed Night Supper reservations and Prayer Requests. ∙ Access Wi-Fi on 
FBC Guest  ∙ Make a one-time offering to the church on  Realm eGiving:  text the word 
FBCPENDLETON  to recipient  73256 . ∙ An  AED  is located across from the church office. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
The  Quarterly Church Conference and Luncheon  will be next Sunday, January 28 at noon in the 
Fellowship Hall. For the luncheon, the church will provide the entree; please bring a side or dessert to 
share. For the conference, committee leaders are requested to please send your written reports to Joe Reed 
at  office@fbcpendleton.org  by January 25 or be prepared to make an oral report at the conference. 
 
Boxes of Offering Envelopes  for members are on the table leading to the Fellowship hall, sorted in 
alphabetical order by last name. Please take yours. Thanks! 
 
Worship With Your Church Family.  For the next four Sundays, we will be exploring passages from 
Mark about the beginning of Jesus’ ministry. 

January 21 ∙ Mark 1:14-20 ∙ Follow Jesus 
January 28 ∙ Mark 1:21-28 ∙ Amazed by Jesus 
February 4 ∙ Mark 1:29-39 ∙ On Mission with Jesus 
February 11 ∙ Mark 1:40-45 ∙ Jesus: the Worst-Kept Secret 

 
Wednesday Night Supper.  Please make or break your reservation via email ( office@fbcpendleton.org ), 
call the church office (864-646-3913), or use the reservation form on the church website by Mondays at 
1:00 pm. Please note that if you have a reservation and do not eat, we request that you pay for the cost of 
the meal, since our cooks have already prepared the food. If you or someone you know would like to eat 
at church but are not able to pay, please contact a staff member and we will make arrangements for you.  
 
Our next  Wednesday night Bible study  will discuss the value of mission partnerships using the article 
“Advocacy through Analysis” from pages 8-10 of the winter issue of  fellowship!  magazine. Copies are 
available on the table outside the office or online at  www.cbf.net . We will meet in room 306 at 6:30 pm. 
Wayne and Cheryl Patterson will lead the discussion. 
 
Several of our deacons plan to attend a  Church Safety  training seminar provided by the Anderson 
County Sheriff’s Department on Saturday, February 10 from 9 am to 1 pm at New Holly Light Baptist 
Church. If you are interested in attending this training or would like more information, please contact 
Steve Hansen at  stevenv143@gmail.com  or (864) 508-6444 by Thursday, January 25. 
 
On Friday, February 16 at 7:30 pm the Adult Choir will perform in the church music festival  Musica 
Ecclesia  at  Southern Wesleyan University  (Newton Hobson Chapel, 737 Wesleyan Dr, Central, SC 
29630). There is no admission fee, but a free-will offering  benefits Clemson Community Care . 
==========================================================================

SERVING ON SUNDAY, JANUARY 21 
Coffee : Travis Rygg;  Deacon Greeters (January) : Jan McCracken, Rick Massey;  Worship Service 
Ushers: Team 4:  Maxcy Nolan, James Braswell, Harry Evans, John Ammons, Dale Chandler, Lesa 
Chandler;  Worship Service Nursery : Kim Burgess, Richard Baldwin, Debbie Sears, Donna Taylor; 
Video Tech : Steve Hansen;  Sound Booth : Sean Nolan;  Children's Chapel : Kim Burgess;  Tellers : Becky 
Milam, George Milam 
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